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My family and I moved to Minturn in 2020 to be closer to elderly parents and to offer our children 
more opportunities as they approached high school. We have found Minturn to be a charming and 
welcoming community. Now that our kids are about to be on their way, I have more time to 
contribute to our town. 
 
While I still have much to learn about the issues that are facing Minturn, and I have just begun to 
hear from the current residents about what matters most to them, I hope to provide a fresh 
perspective on how to approach important town issues.  
 
In addition to practicing architecture for almost 24 years with licenses in four states including 
Colorado, I served our previous mountain town, Mammoth Lakes, in multiple roles, including: 
 
   - Director of the community water district  
   - Fire commissioner for the fire department. 
   - Member of the town’s Advisory Design Panel. 
   - Member of the county’s Construction Board of Appeals. 
   - Chairman of the local non-profit organization promoting energy efficiency and sustainability.   
 
I hope my experiences serving our previous community will provide some new insights into a few 
of the most important issues facing Minturn, specifically: our water issues, wildland/urban interface 
fire hazards, planning and zoning updates, as well as the energy efficiency of our town operations. 
All these subjects have a significant impact on our current residents’ wellbeing and financial 
resilience, and I believe they should inform how we address future development within Minturn. 
 
Thank you for considering me for a position on Minturn’s Town Council. 
  


